[Student's Name]
[Student's Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]


[Date]


Dear Members of the Board of Education,
I am writing to express my concern about the potential closure of [Charter School Name]. As a student at [Charter School Name], I have grown to love my school and the community it provides. The thought of losing our school is deeply troubling to me and many of my classmates.
[Charter School Name] has been more than just a place of learning—it has been a second home where I have formed lasting friendships and received an excellent education. The proposed funding changes threaten the existence of our school and the opportunities it provides to students like me.
It would be devastating for us to leave our school and transition to a new one where we don't know anyone. The closure of [Charter School Name] would not only disrupt our education but also impact our social and emotional well-being.
I urge the Board of Education to reconsider the proposed funding changes and ensure that charter schools like [Charter School Name] receive equitable funding. Our school plays a vital role in the community, and its closure would have far-reaching consequences for students, families, and staff.
Thank you for considering my concerns.
Sincerely,

[Student's Name]



